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An adjourned meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Albemarle County, Virginia, was called on 
September 27, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. This meeting was held by electronic communication means using 
Zoom and a telephonic connection due to the COVID-19 state of emergency. The meeting was adjourned 
from September 15, 2021. 

 
PRESENT:  Mr. Ned Gallaway, Ms. Ann H. Mallek (arrived at 6:44 p.m.), Ms. Diantha H. McKeel, 

and Ms. Donna P. Price.   
 
ABSENT: Ms. Beatrice (Bea) J.S. LaPisto-Kirtley, and Ms. Liz A. Palmer. 

  
 The meeting was called to order at 6:31 p.m., by the Chair, Mr. Gallaway. 
 
 Board members participated in a Joint Community Advisory Committee meeting as set out on the 
agenda below: 
 

  
 
 At 7:59 p.m., Mr. Gallaway adjourned the meeting to September 29, 2021, 9:30 p.m., electronic 
meeting pursuant to Ordinance No. 20-A(16), “An Ordinance to Ensure the Continuity of Government 
During the COVID-19 Disaster.” 
 
 
 
 ________________________________________      
 Chair                       
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